
Are you impacted by the smells, air, and water quality concerns 

from concentrated animal feeding operations (factory 

farms/industrial agriculture)? Do you feel it is unjust that NC’s 

environmental regulations surrounding hog, poultry and dairy 

regularly promote industry more than protect our communities?  

If your answer is Yes, then take action and join us to lend 

your voice to the discussion.

Lunch, travel subsidies, child care, 

and Spanish interpretation will be provided.

To register and for more information go to 

ncejn.org/peopleshearing2023. 

For more information about the event, please call 919 394 0727.
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